
Notice for Classes Nursery - XII 

 

CIRCULAR No. SS/CHD/2024/13 

Date: 22.05.2024 

Dear Parent 

This is to inform you that there will be no Online Classes. Summer holidays begin 

from 23.05.2024. 

The school will reopen after summer break on 01.07.2024 

Happy Holidays! 

 

(Surita Sharma) 
Principal 

 


